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Heller Announces $390,000 in Energy Funding for Nye County
(Washington, DC) – Today, U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-Carson City) announced the U.S. Department of Energy has awarded Nye County Nuclear Waste Repository Project $390,000 in Energy funding.  The funding will help conduct an investigation on determining the waste depository effects of Yucca Mountain on Nye County.  
“This funding is extremely important in order to better understand the potential impacts of the Yucca Mountain Project on our community.  This is an issue that is vital to the health and safety of Nevadans.  I am pleased this funding has been made available to Nye County.” 
The Nye County Nuclear Waste Repository Project Office works to protect the interests of the citizens of Nye County in activities and negotiations related to the transport, disposal and storage of nuclear waste in and through the County. The NWRPO is located at 1210 E. Basin Road #6, Pahrump, NV 89048.  For additional information call (775) 727-7727.
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